
Deutsch 2 – Die Geschichte vom Suppen-Kaspar – Choice Board 
 

TRUE OR FALSE 
Write 10 statements about 
the story in English. Five of 

the statements must be 
true, and five must be 
false. Be sure to mark 

which answer is correct! 

MY PERSPECTIVE 
Rewrite the story in 

German from your own 
perspective: as if YOU 

were the main character in 
the story and you were 
telling the story about 

yourself.  
(So, for example, instead 
of “Kaspar isst Suppe,” 

“Ich esse Suppe.”) 

DICTIONARY 
Pick 10 new words that 

you learned.  
For each word… 

1. Draw a picture of it. 
2. Label the picture. 

3. Write 1 sentence, in 
German, that uses the 

word. 
 

IT’S A LIE! 
Write a new version of the 
story (in German). Change 
every detail so that every 

single thing in the new 
story is a “lie” about the old 

one. (Hint: Think about 
negating things with the 
words “kein” or “nicht”:  
zB: Es gibt Suppe.   
Es gibt keine Suppe. 
zB: Ich liebe dich.   
Ich liebe dich nicht.) 

 

EXPANSION 
Expand the story by 

adding one new sentence 
in between each existing 

sentence. All writing 
should be done in German. 

CLOSE READING 
In German, write down which 

sentence of the story you think… 

1. is the most important 
sentence. 

2. is the most surprising 
sentence. 

3. is your favorite sentence. 
4. is the most confusing 

sentence. 
5. is the least interesting  

sentence. 
Then, in English, explain WHY 

you made each of your choices. 
 

SHRINKING 
SUMMARIES 

Write a five-sentence 
summary of the story in 
German. Then, write a 

two-sentence summary of 
your summary, also in 

German. 

JEOPARDY 
1. Copy over 5 sentences 
from the story in German. 

2. Write a question, in 
German, that would 
produce each of the 

sentences as its answer.  
(5 questions total) 

 

IT ALL ADDS UP 
Write a longer version of 
the story, in German, by 

adding at least two words 
to each sentence. 

 

 


